
September Newsletter           
              

● The Parent Drop off door opens at 8:30.

● Parent Door Drop off (Door #2)- Parent Door for Pick 
up (PM) is located at the GYM DOORS IN THE REAR 
PARKING LOT- THIS IS NEW.

● Library Book Circulation Begins over the next (3) 
weeks.  Students will learn book care and checkout 
procedures!

● Sumer Reading deadline is 9/13/2022!  Get your paper 
form AND Google form submitted.

  

        Important Dates…
    Parent information Nights: 

○ 9/8/2022 Life Skills (Exceptional Education) & 
Pre-k 5:45 - 6:30

○ 9/8/2022 Kindergarten/1st Grade 6:45 - 7:30
○ 9/15/2022 Grades 2 & 3 5:45 - 6:30
○ 9/15/2022 Grades 4 & 5 6:45 - 7:30

● Falcon Friday - Wear your gear -9/9/2022
● Bills Day - Celebrate with team colors - 9/19/2022
● Hat Day - Wear your favorite - 9/23/2022
● Picture Day - 9/28/2022

                                 Principal’s Notes

● Please be aware of our school start and end times for the 22-23 school year.  Our dismissal window 
is included in the 8:30 - 3:00 time frame.   Our dismissal occurs from 2:45-3:00.  Parent pick-up will 
begin at approximately 2:50.  We have a new pick up loop to separate bus traffic.  Some buses may 
also depart Big Tree during the front end of our dismissal window. 

● Our office closes at 2:15 in preparation for parent pick up and student bus dismissal.  The safe 
transfer of our students is our top priority.  Students will not be dismissed from the main office 
between 2:15 - 2:50.

● Please return student emergency card and district forms.  New this year you will receive a photo 
release, technology, and code of conduct form through email/google form!  This is less paperwork 
for our Big Tree families to shuffle through!  

● Mandatory safety drills will occur over the next three weeks.  


